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Charles Clark <charles@csclarklaw.com> 
Tuesday, July 20, 2021 11 :43 AM 
Comments Mailbox 
[External]July 16, 2021- Notice to the Bar - Future of Court Operations 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Judiciary organization . Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Please accept this email in response to the above-notice. As an attorney, I fully support the proposal as outlined in 

Judge Grant's July 16 Notice to the Bar. I exclusively practice criminal law in both superior court and municipal 
court. Remote proceedings have allowed me to appear in numerous courts on the same date regardless of travel 
distance from my Monmouth County office. In my opinion, continued remote proceedings will cut down on the number 
of adjournments requested. Practitioners will be able to appear in multiple jurisdictions on the same date where they 
previously would have had to request an adjournment because of travel distances. As suggested by "stakeholders" in 
Judge Grant's proposal, remote proceedings "reduces money costs for attorneys, clients and court users who otherwise 
would be required to miss work, school and other obligations." 

Thank you, 

Charlie Clark 

Charles F. Clark, Jr., Esq. 
Certified Criminal Trial Attorney by New Jersey Supreme Court 
Clark, Clark & Noonan, LLC 
1514 State Route 138, 
Wall, New Jersey 07719 
732-303-7857 office 
732-303-7875 fax 
732-610-8316 cell 
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